
 
 

October 07, 2023 

 
The Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No. C/1 
G Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai – 400 051 

Symbol: YATHARTH 

 
Dept. of Listing Operations 
BSE Limited, 
P J Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai -400001, India 

 
Scrip Code: 543950 

 
Sub:  Withdrawal of intimation of Book Closure pursuant to Regulation 42 of the Securities & 

Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015. 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Please refer to our communication dated September 19, 2023 regarding book closure.  
 
Since the Company has not declared any dividend and there was no need to fix book closure date for 
this purpose. Further, the Company’s shareholding being in demat mode, there was no necessity to 
close the books. 
 
The disclosure dated September 19, 2023, though not required as per provisions of SEBI LODR, was 
given so that the Company should not err for not being non-compliant. 
 
As such, the disclosure, being not required, may kindly be treated as withdrawn. 
 

Thanking you, 

Your faithfully, 
For Yatharth Hospital and Trauma Care Services Limited 

 
Ritesh Mishra 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
Mem. No. A51166 


